From:

Eric J. Sawyer <eric.sawyer@physics.ucla.edu>

Sent:

Friday, January 10, 2020 11:09 AM

To:

Jomsky, Mark

Subject:

January 13 Meeting Item - I support VMT!

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers,

Our City deserves to have streets that are safe and livable for all users. In 2014, Pasadena set the standard for California by being the first to adopt VMT. Before this change, the most important thing about a street was how fast the cars on it could move. Now we can consider how close new housing is to jobs and retail. This allows us to design our streets for people, not only cars.

Please maintain VMT as our impact metric.

Sincerely, Eric Sawyer 305 E California Blvd Apt 2 Pasadena, CA 91106

From:

William Ferry <wilferry@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, January 10, 2020 9:17 AM

To:

Jomsky, Mark

Cc:

info@pasadenacsc.org

Subject:

January 13 Meeting Item - I support VMT!

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers,

Our City deserves to have streets that are safe and livable for all users. In 2014, Pasadena set the standard for California by being the first to adopt VMT. Before this change, the most important thing about a street was how fast the cars on it could move. Now we can consider how close new housing is to jobs and retail. This allows us to design our streets for people, not only cars.

Please maintain VMT as our impact metric.

Sincerely,

William Ferry

From:

Simon C <stillfr3321@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, January 10, 2020 9:12 AM

To:

Jomsky, Mark; info@pasadenacsc.org

Subject:

Yes to VMT! January 13 Meeting Item

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers,

Our beautiful City of Pasadena deserves to have streets that are safe and livable for all users.

Please maintain VMT as our traffic impact metric.

Wishing you and yours a wonderful 2020, Simon

From:

Virginia Andrews <virginia.p.andrews@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, January 10, 2020 9:08 AM

To:

Jomsky, Mark

Subject:

January 13 Meeting Item - I support VMT!

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers,

Our City deserves to have streets that are safe and livable for all users. In 2014, Pasadena set the standard for California by being the first to adopt VMT. Before this change, the most important thing about a street was how fast the cars on it could move. Now we can consider how close new housing is to jobs and retail. This allows us to design our streets for people, not only cars.

One thing I love about Pasadena is the beautiful tree-lined streets that allow me to walk with my kid almost every day to the places that we want to go: the grocery store, the library, the park. Thank you for using metrics that take into account our travel, even when we walk!

Please maintain VMT as our impact metric.

Sincerely,

Virginia Andrews

From:

Richard Spradling <rspradling@mac.com>

Sent:

Friday, January 10, 2020 9:24 AM

To:

Jomsky, Mark

Cc:

info@pasadenacsc.org

Subject:

January 13 Meeting Item - I support VMT!

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers,

Our City deserves to have streets that are safe and livable for all users. In 2014, Pasadena set the standard for California by being the first to adopt VMT. Before this change, the most important thing about a street was how fast the cars on it could move. Now we can consider how close new housing is to jobs and retail. This allows us to design our streets for people, not only cars.

Please maintain VMT as our impact metric.

Sincerely,

Rick Spradling

Rick Spradling 115 Valley Street #1056 Pasadena, CA, USA 91105-4526 rspradling@mac.com +1 850 339 2561

From:

Jessica Ferree < jessica@hhphousing.org>

Sent:

Friday, January 10, 2020 9:37 AM

To:

Jomsky, Mark

Cc:

info@pasadenacsc.org

Subject:

January 13 Meeting Item - I support VMT!

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers,

Our City deserves to have streets that are safe and livable for all users. In 2014, Pasadena set the standard for California by being the first to adopt VMT. Before this change, the most important thing about a street was how fast the cars on it could move. Now we can consider how close new housing is to jobs and retail. This allows us to design our streets for people, not only cars.

Please maintain VMT as our impact metric.

Sincerely, Jessica Ferree 554 Highland St.

From:

Wylie Rosenthal <wnrosenthal@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, January 10, 2020 10:34 AM

To:

Jomsky, Mark

Subject:

January 13 Meeting Item - I support VMT!

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers,

Our City deserves to have streets that are safe and livable for all users. In 2014, Pasadena set the standard for California by being the first to adopt VMT. Before this change, the most important thing about a street was how fast the cars on it could move. Now we can consider how close new housing is to jobs and retail. This allows us to design our streets for people, not only cars.

Please maintain VMT as our impact metric.

Sincerely,

Wylie Rosenthal 111 S De Lacey Ave Pasadena CA 91105

From:

Richard Parsekian <rapandtap@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Friday, January 10, 2020 10:48 AM

To:

Jomsky, Mark Teresa Parsekian

Cc: Subject:

January 13 Meeting Item - I support VMT!

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers,

Our City deserves to have streets that are safe and livable for all users. In 2014, Pasadena set the standard for California by being the first to adopt VMT. Before this change, the most important thing about a street was how fast the cars on it could move. Now we can consider how close new housing is to jobs and retail. This allows us to design our streets for people, not only cars.

Please maintain VMT as our impact metric.

In addition, it is common sense that by enabling our inner city to be more walkable and navigable by bikes, scooters etc. it alleviates car parking and car congestion overall, makes our city and air quality healthy over all.

Sincerely,

Richard Parsekian Pasadena, CA 91104

From:

Aaron Galinis <aarongalinis@icloud.com>

Sent:

Friday, January 10, 2020 11:53 AM

To:

Jomsky, Mark

Subject:

January 13 Meeting Item - I support VMT!

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers,

Our City deserves to have streets that are safe and livable for all users. In 2014, Pasadena set the standard for California by being the first to adopt VMT. Before this change, the most important thing about a street was how fast the cars on it could move. Now we can design our streets for people, not only cars.

Please maintain VMT as our impact metric.

Sincerely, Aaron K Galinis